
Secretary:  Vote explanation please.  Sen Boquist 

 

“HB 2526 replaces Columbus Day with Indigenous Day instead of giving true 
Native Americans their own holiday.  Strange the virtue signally proponents inside 
the Legislative Assembly did not want to give indigenous people their own day.  
Instead they want to revise history.  It is inappropriate to only give the first people 
a ‘hand me down’ day.  They deserve better.  If the legislature wanted to revise 
history then it should have removed the name of Lane County named after Joseph 
Lane the Vice President candidate for the Southern States in the 1860 Presidential 
election as example.  Oregon’s most famous Democrat.” 


